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commentletters - comment letter AB2121

‘From: mca gn <babasaurus@yahoo.com> E @ E (V] E |
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov> -

Date: 3/23/2010 4:51 PM

Subject: comment letter AB2121 MAR 23 2010

to whom it may concern SWRCB EXECUTIVE

as property owners at the sea ranch california, we have concerns about the staff recommendation about -
the Gualala river. we have concerns that these recommendations were made without looking specifically
at the Sea Ranch and it's relationship with the Gualala river. The Sea Ranch has a very strong water
conservation policy already in force, and we have a very low gallons per day per capita water usage
history. ' :

we ask that you please not adopt the policy in it's present form without revisions that would help the
residents at The Sea Ranch. The policy as proposed would serevely affect our access to water and could
greatly decrease our property values. :

please reconsider you policy.

thank you

glenn and marie nakazawa
crow's nest drive '
the sea ranch california
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